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The school council were involved in the interview process for a new teacher at 

the school.  

School council members asked candidates questions that they would like to 

know the answers too. These questions were: 

 Why did you choose to come to Hillcrest for an interview? 

 What is your favourite less to teach? 

 What was your favourite lesson at school? 

 What do you think about homework? 

 What would you do if a student was angry with his or her best 

friend? 

These questions were practiced by the pupils and recorded for them to take at 

lunchtime to ask. Students went over to The Bungalow to meet with the 

candidates, they ate their lunch with them while asking their questions.  

Members asked their questions and recorded the feedback which they gave to 

senior staff, this helped with the interview process.  

School council members enjoyed the process and felt involved in finding new 

staff members to join the Hillcrest community.  

 

 

 


